
 

 
 
 

 
September 14, 2023 
 
Metrolinx 
Rick Radovski 
97 Front Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5J 1E6 

Notice of Decision 
 

 
Re:  Sign Variance Application #23-001 
 Owner:  Metrolinx 
 Location: 721 Westburne Drive 
  
  
Dear Rick Radoyski, 
 
We have completed the review of your application for sign variance and considered the 
recommendations of the Sign Variance Committee.  
 
It is our determination that the variance requested in this application is not considered a minor 
variance and is therefore beyond the authority granted by Section 21.4 of the Sign By-law. 
 
As authorized by Section 21.5 of the Sign By-law, we wish to advise you that your application 
has been REFUSED.   
 
As provided in Section 21.6 of the Sign By-law, you may appeal this refusal by delivering notice 
of appeal in writing to the City Clerk’s Department within 7 days of being served with this 
decision. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Ben Pucci, P.Eng., 
Director of Building Standards Department 
Chief Building Official 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Pattison Outdoor 
 Attn: Nathan Jankowski 

njankowski@pattisonoutdoor.com 

 
Susan Kelly, RVT, MLEO(c) 
Director of By-law and Compliance, 
Licensing and Permit Services Department 
Chief Licensing Officer 
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